
           
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  - 1 - 
ABN: 46 761 336 846 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL 

 

 GMW Ref: PSA-24-00003 
Doc ID: A4905017 

 

Mildura Rural City Council  
Planning Services 
planning.services@mildura.vic.gov.au 

10 April 2024 
 

Dear Sir and/or Madam, 

Planning Scheme Amendment - C121MILD 

Thank you for your letter and information received 20 March 2024 giving Goulburn-Murray 
Water (GMW) the opportunity to consider this Planning Scheme Amendment. 
 
Goulburn Murray Water’s (GMW) areas of interest are surface water and groundwater quality, 
use and disposal. GMW requires that development proposals do not impact detrimentally on 
GMW’s infrastructure and the flow and quality of surface water and groundwater. Applicants 
must ensure that any required water supplies are available from an approved source. 
 
Based on the information provided, GMW has no objection to this Planning Scheme 
Amendment. 
 
If you require further information please e-mail propertyservices@gmwater.com.au or contact 
1800 013 357. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ranine McKenzie 
PROPERTY MANAGER 
 
Per: (original signed by Roey Walls)  
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